
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Thursday September 14, 2017 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Ackerman. All Trustees were present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 
The following bills were presented for approval.  
 
 
The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Jerry Wright of 
10012 Lawnridge had a water problem from the new curb the township installed. Road 
Superintendent McNutt said he was aware of the problem and was working to have the 
curb redone and believed that would solve the problem. Tedd Finlayson inquired about the 
progress on appointing a fire prevention officer. Trustees said they are looking into it and 
should decide soon. Trustees and fiscal officer discussed a records retention plan. The 
township will have a tire disposal at the township building for one day only, Saturday 
October 21, 2017.  The trustees then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to 
adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman  
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Mike Haueter                                                Matthew S. Ritterbeck    
 
 
 
 


